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CONGRATULATIONS 
 
To Chris / Emily and the cast for a very successful 
Pantomime ….. Robinson Crusoe! The audience over the 
4 days totalled over 500 bums on seats, a great turn-out! 
Thanks to everyone involved (you know who you are), on 
and off stage, in putting together such a fantastic show. 

We also raised £305.82 for Child Bereavement UK– so 
thanks to everyone who bought raffle tickets or put a 
coin in the collection box. 

 

CURRY / SOCIAL NIGHT 
 
Friday 24th March 8pm at The Chinnor indian restaurant or 
anytime after 7pm at The Red Lion for a drink before. (over 
16’s only) 
 
Text Zoe Batt 07969 800202 (or contact her through our 
facebook page) if you can join us, we need numbers asap to 
book a table.   
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THE COMMITTEE 2016-2017 
Chairman Chris Jackson          Vice Chair    Richard Boddy 353681 

Secretary Rose Weakley 761835    Treasurer      Carolyn Irving 351149 

Membership Caroline Pierce 352700     

Committee members           

Julia Adamson 281297    Robin Clark   354408 

Megan Boddy  353681    Emily Priest 

Zena Baker  354901     

CONTACT US 

chinnorplayers@gmail.com or visit our website www.chinnorplayers.com 

 

OUR NEXT PRODUCTION 
Andrew Cameron is directing…….Veronica’s Room by Ira Levin  

18 – 20th May at Chinnor Village Hall 

This chilling mystery thriller by the author of Rosemary’s Baby explores 
the thin line between fantasy and reality, madness and murder. 
Described as “Like being trapped in someone else’s nightmare”. This 
promises to be a real ‘drama’. 
 
And the cast is…….. 
Julia Adamson ‘The Woman’ 
Richard Boddy ‘The Man’ 
Iain Cameron ‘Young Man’ 
Megan Boddy ‘The Girl’ 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

AGM 

Our AGM will take place on April 11th at the Pavilion in Chinnor – 
7.30 for an 8.00pm start.  
There will be the annual awards and a chance to catch up with 
members old and new. 
If you have an award from last year please remember to hand it 
back to Chris Jackson. 
 
Everyone welcome.  

DVD NEWS….production of the DVD’s from the Pantomime 

have been delayed due to a technical problem. However, we are 

assured they will be ready by the end of March.  
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